
      
     

YOU  ARE  INVITED  TO  ATTEND 
  

 

 ACOM’s Successful Discussion Series 
 

What was it like Growing up Armenian in ____? 
 

FREE and OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

 

Sunday, July 21, 2019, 1:30 pm 
Location:  Merriam Park Library lower level 

1831 Marshall Ave. St Paul 55104 

Refreshments will be served 
 

Twelfth Session Speakers: 
  

Mother and Son team: 

SARAH WIERSBECK and MARK WIERSBECK 
 

Come hear first-hand from our Minnesota-Armenians about their interesting and 

varied experiences growing up in other lands and here in the USA. 

Join in the journey as we continue to learn from one another 

and enrich our sense of community and people. 
 

We hope these sessions will inspire you to share your own experiences and  

memories; help us to enrich our Minnesota-Armenian community. 

Please RSVP:  hyebar@yahoo.com 

Mark Your Calendars: 

  
2nd “What Is it Like Being Married to An Armenian?” Session 

October 27, 2019 

 

Use of the St. Paul Public Library meeting facilities does not constitute endorsement of 
the beliefs, viewpoints, policies, or affiliations of the user by the library board or staff. 

 

www.mnarmenians.org 

www.mnarmenians.org

